
 

 

EXHIBIT RELEASE PROCEDURE 
 

4-H Building 
4-H Building doors will be locked at 5:45 p.m. Monday and reopened at 6:00 p.m. At this time, exhibitors must enter 
the building using the side doors only.  The center entrance will be used to exit the building.  Large exhibits must be 
carried to the parking lot, as no vehicles will be allowed to drive up to the building.  For those who must bring their 
vehicle to the exhibit building for loading, release will be on Tuesday following the Fair, from 8:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  
 

Livestock Barns 
All vehicles picking up livestock will enter thru Gate No. 2.  NO vehicles will be allowed to come down from the North 
end of the fairgrounds.  The roads will be blocked off.  If you are parked on the fairgrounds prior to 6:00 p.m., you 
can use the Bishop Street (Gate 5) exit and follow around the block to enter Gate 2.  Livestock trucks and trailers will 
be allowed to park (driver must remain with the vehicle) on the east side of Fairview Dr. next to Gate 2 after 5:00 
p.m. on Monday.  Again, anyone picking up livestock must use Gate # 2.  All traffic will be one-way in an easterly 
direction on Livestock Ave. on the north side of the cattle barns, using Gate 5 (Bishop Street) to exit. 
 

We hope this will not inconvenience anyone; however, this procedure has been used for several years now and 
appears to be more successful every year.  With everyone’s help and understanding, this has proved less frustrating 
and safer than previously tried procedures. 
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